(3.04 Lamont

Greetings Fellow Humanists and Friends!

Special thanks to all who paid Chapter dues and joined the American Humanist Association. Those of you who are on the Internet, be sure to visit all the Humanist Web sites, including the new listing of Humanist Press books at Amazon.com.

Meetings for September follow the same pattern of second Tuesday and fourth Saturday, always at the Moonstruck Restaurant on Third Avenue at 31st Street, upstairs. Order from the menu any time you wish.

Tuesday, September 14th at 6 PM: Speaker is Bob Grant, author of *American Ethics and the Virtuous Citizen*. Mr. Grant is a graduate of the Humanist Institute, a certified Humanist Celebrant, and an NGO delegate to the United Nations for the International Humanist and Ethical Union. His book was just published by Humanist Press. He'll talk about the secular nature of American ethics.

Saturday, September 25th at 3 PM: Speaker is Karyl Greco, a long-time Humanist Activist and a 40-year devotee and Practitioner of Rational Emotive Therapy. She'll talk about the theories and practice of this Humanistic method of behavior modification, and her years of studying at the Albert Ellis Institute.

Hope to see you at the meetings. Best wishes. Beth K. Lamont (914) 588-5284

Web: http://www.corliss-lamont.org/hsmny/ E-mail: info.hsmny@corliss-lamont.org